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Hello parents! 
 
We are gearing for this year’s Diwali fayre at Aldryngton on Friday 18th Oct after school 
(from 3:15pm)!! 
 
Open to all, so bring your friends and family along!! We accept cash and cards. 
See attached poster. 
 
If you are a new Aldryngton parent, this would be the perfect opportunity to experience a 
school event that all can enjoy (which includes feeding the kids and yourselves!), while 
raising money for the school. 
 
Please do get in touch if you can help, we need loads of volunteers for running stalls, setting 
up the fayre and also the clean up afterwards. Even 1 hour of your time on that Friday 
would go a long way in helping us run another successful event this year. 
 
We would also love to hear from you if you can either cook or buy and donate food/cakes or 
if your child wants to participate in the cultural performance (singing/dancing/instrument) 
at the fayre. 
We would also love to hear from you if you can help apply henna or do face painting! 
 
Please use volunteer sheet below to sign up, including Yr 6 (food/games, you choose!) stalls 

as they have special places reserved 🙂 
 
[Link to volunteer sheet available on the original email] 
 
If you have any questions, please email Diwalifayre@aldryngtonpta.com. 
 
Thanks, 
Diwali fayre team 
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